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Letter dated 17 February 2005 from the Secretary-General
addressed to the President of the Security Council

Further to my letter of 11 January 2005 (S/2005/96) to the President of the
Security Council concerning a Commission of Experts to review prosecution of
serious crimes committed in East Timor in 1999, I would like to inform you that I
have decided to appoint the following three experts to the Commission:

Prafullachandra Bhagwati (India)
Yozo Yokota (Japan)
Shaista Shameem (Fiji)

I should be grateful if you would bring this letter to the attention of the
members of the Security Council.

(Signed) Kofi A. Annan


